
Notice of Filming

Thursday, November 3, 2016

Dear Neighbours of Britannia Beach,

Please take a moment to read this notice regarding the filming of the T.V. series “The Magicians” at The Britannia Mine Museum
on November 8, 2016.  2016 GEP Magicians Inc. would like to provide some information that will help you prepare for our arrival
and anticipate how our presence may affect your daily routine.

All of our filming will take place inside of  The Britannia Mine Museum. The following is an outline of our proposed filming dates,
approximate times and significant action:

Friday November 4  th

7:00am-7:00pm
• Prep crew and vehicles arrive at Britannia Mine Museum to prepare the space for filming

Monday November 7th

7:00am-7:00pm

• Prep crew continue to ready the area for filming.
Tuesday November 8  th

7:00am-7:00pm

• Prep crew continue to ready the area for filming. Throughout the day equipment trucks and trailers will arrive at the Mine 
Museum parking lot and the Baseball Diamond next to the Post Office. \

Wednesday November 9th
7:00am-10:00am

• Work equipment trucks, trailers and crew vehicles arrive for final preparations for the day's filming. 

10:00am to 11:00pm

• Filming takes place inside Britannia Mine Museum
11:00pm-12:00am

• Crew quietly load their gear into the equipment trucks and leave the area. 

Thursday November 10 and Monday November 14  th

7:00am-7:00pm
- A small crew arrives to pick up the remainder of equipment and leave the location better than originally found.

Our crew vehicles and large production vehicles will be parked in the East half of the Britannia Mine Museum. Our large trailers,
trucks and our personal crew vehicles will park at the Baseball Diamond next to the Post Office
 

We will work extremely hard and with the utmost courtesy at containing our crew, equipment, lighting and vehicles, however if you
have any concerns, please contact us immediately. If you have any questions or concerns about how this filming might affect you,
please call me at 604-336-6200. Or you can contact the Assistant Location Manager, Ithon Harrison-Jones who will be on set. General
questions about filming in Vancouver may be directed to the Squamish-Lillooet Regional District at 604-894-6371 or Creative BC at
604-730-2732.

Thank You,

Mary Jo Beirnes
Location Manager

“The Magicians”
GEP Magicians Inc

8275 Manitoba St, Vancouver, BC
604-336-6200
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